
 

PUBLIC NOTICE | WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL 

 CEMETERY CLOSURE | 18 JUNE 2024 – 19 JUNE 2024 

WEED SPRAYING 

 

Weddin Shire Council would like to advise residents and visitors that Council will be 

conducting weed spraying at the Grenfell Cemetery commencing on 18 June 2024 

through to 19 June 2024.  The Cemetery will reopen to the public on 20 June 2024. 

The product being used is Numchuck Quad Herbicide (Active Ingredients:  

Oxyfluorofen, Terbuthbylazine, Glyphosate, and Amitrole).  Application rate will be to 

product specified guidelines. 

In the event of inclement weather and the scheduled chemical maintenance program is 

cancelled a public notice will be issued. 

For more information, please contact Council’s Infrastructure Services team on  

(02) 6343 1212.  

 

 


